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olden Hills School Division No. 75 
Powering hope and possibilities 

Vision:  Inspiring confident, caring citizens of the world. 

Mission:  Intentionally maximizing learning for all 
FYI………… 

News from the Board Meeting 

December 18, 2018 Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

1. Chair’s Report 
Chair Huntley reported on correspondence received and meetings attended. 
 
2. Field Studies/Student Excursion 
The Board of Trustees approved the proposed high school field studies excursion for Prairie 
Christian Academy to Bogota, Colombia from February 8-20, 2018, subject to advisory notices 
from Foreign Affairs and International Trade Canada. 
 
3. Enrolment Monitoring Report 
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Monthly Enrolment Monitoring Report 
(November 2018). 
 
4. Technology Services Report 
Deputy Superintendent Jordan and Technology Manager, Todd Kennedy, presented information 
on the primary role of Technology Services in our Division. 
 
5. Regional Collaborative Service Delivery (RCSD) 
Deputy Superintendent Jordan presented information on RCSD Monitoring Report for the period 
of 2017-18. 
 
6. International Program Report 
Deputy Superintendent Jordan presented information on the opportunity our resident students 
experience by interacting with students from around the world. 
 
7. Special/Inclusive Education Report 
Deputy Superintendent Jordan presented information on Special/Inclusive Education on how it 
continues to provide support and services to ensure our students with diverse learning needs 
receive a quality education. 
 
8. New Government Regulations (Mandatory Entry Level Training) MELT 
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information outlining the qualitative and quantitative 
implications associated with this regulation, which the Province of Alberta announced. 
 
9. School Monitoring Report  
Superintendent Daverne and Trustees visited the following schools:  

 Learning Academy/Storefront/Colonies (J. Bertsch, Principal and L. Daverne, Associate 
Principal) 

 Northstar (R. Wood, Principal) wasn’t able to attend, will reschedule 
 

For more information on these items please go to the Golden Hills School Division No. 75 webpage at: 

http://www.ghsd75.ca/Board%20of%20Trustees.php 
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